
 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Olathe Fire Department’s Mobile Integrated Health (MIH) 

Program in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive for this project is the Olathe Fire Department 

Administration located at 1225 S. Hamilton Circle, Olathe, KS, 66061. The funding would be 

used for expansion of the MIH to include a second team to provide the right care or resources to 

help improve health outcomes.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Representative Sharice L. Davids 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

  


